
 

 

 

 

Memorandum 
 

 

May 13, 2016 

 

From: Brian Shand, Alberta Utilities Commission 

 

To: Howard Wallace, Alberta Energy Regulator 

 

Issue: ATCO Pipelines Radiographic Weld Inspections 

 

As we have discussed, ATCO Pipelines has formally advised both the Alberta Energy Regulator 

(AER) and the Alberta Utilities Commission (AUC) with respect to concerns regarding 

potentially substandard radiographic inspections of prefabricated piping assembled in ATCO’s 

welding shop. The AUC will take the lead role in investigating this issue and will update the 

AER with respect to its progress. 

 

Brian Shand, P. Eng. 

Director, Gas Facilities 

Facilities Division 

Telephone: 403-592-4434 

Email: brian.shand@auc.ab.ca 
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